APPRECIATIONS

NEC expresses her profound gratitude to: The Executive Governor of Lagos State Mr. Akinwunmi Ambode, and the good people of Lagos state for hosting the meeting, the Honourable Minister of Health, Prof Isaac F. Adewole, the Honorable Minister of Labour and Employment Distinguished Senator Dr. Chief Chris Nwabueze Ngige for his commitment to Labour matters in the country, the Honorable Commissioner for Health Ogun State Dr. Babatunde Ipaye, Distinguished Senator Olorunimbe Mamora, the Honorable Commissioner for The Environment Lagos State Dr. Babatunde Adejare, the Honorable Commissioner for Housing Prince Gbolahan Lawal, Prof Akin Osibogun, the Keynote Speaker, Prof Julius Esho, and the Local Organising Committee of Eko 2017.

We wish all Nigerians a Merry Christmas and prosperous year 2018.

Thank you.

Long live NMA

Long Live Federal Republic of Nigeria

Prof Mike Ozovehe Ogirima.

President

Dr Yusuf Tanko Sununu Secretary General